
  

File:  E/11/03/04 

Report 12.13 
 
Economic Wellbeing Committee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 2 February 2012 

General Managers’ report 
 
Wayne Hastie, General Manager, Public Transport, and Wayne O’Donnell, General Manager, 
Catchment Management, spoke to the report.  
 
Moved (Cr Lamason / Cr Brash) 

That the Committee 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

3. Agrees to suspend that part of the policy for the carriage of cycles on trains that restricts 
carriage on specified peak services on the Johnsonville line, provided that there remains 
sufficient capacity on the specified services. 

4. Notes that there will be a minimum of two weeks notice to cyclists if the suspension is to be 
lifted, and that there will be a brief review of the full policy in April/May 2012. 

The motion was CARRIED. 
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